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Employee Recognition 
 

Congratulations to the following faculty and staff who have been recognized by a 
member of our campus community for strengthening our institutional culture and 
modeling WSU values. 

 
                                                                 Meho Hodzic 

        Environmental Services   
 
I just want to shout out Meho Hodzic the amazing late afternoon third floor 
maintainer in Scanlon. He consistently does his job with an attention to detail 
and a warm smile. He is hard-working, helpful and kind. This week he went 
above and beyond as he welcomed Kappa Delta Pi students as they worked on 
a campus event. Students arrived early to work on their project. Meho realized 
they were working on the floor and showed them to a place with tables and 
offered to help in any way he could. Meho also reached out to let me know of a 
better place to meet in the future as he saw the group had grown. 

 
In reaching out to thank him, Meho humbly replied, “It’s all for the students. 
That’s why we are all here.” Meho exemplifies all that is good about Westfield 
and offers a wonderful reminder that we are all here for the students. He is one of 
the many people who make Westfield a great place to be. 
 

                                                      Antonio (Tony) Figueroa 
                                     Procurement and Administrative Services  

 
Tony went above and beyond for the library to produce our newest READ Poster. 
There had been delays because of equipment repairs and issues with the sizing 
from the image file. Tony was incredibly responsive and collaborative, even 
walking over to show us his concerns with the original printing and discuss our 
options. We’re looking forward to working with Tony again on future posters and 
other promotional materials for the library.  

                                                                 Sara Jaber  
                                                                Admission  

 
I would like to recognize Sara Jaber. She has just started in the admissions 
department this year in August and has already hit the ground running. She is 
currently using her tremendous interpersonal skills and own experiences to be a 
leader and staff advisor for WSU's Muslim Student Association. She is currently 
working to confirm and establish a culture of tolerance and equity on campus and 
is incredibly dedicated to our students. I am very proud of her as her colleague 
and friend.  


